
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

April 6, 2019 6:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● Phil Deckers is working to resolve ongoing payment and delivery issues with Morton Salt.  We need 

this information to correctly bill Great Pond for their portion of road salt. 

● Phil Deckers plans to put sand in large potholes on the Tannery Loop Road. 

● The Select Board has approved the purchase of a small trailer for the electric speed sign.  Vote 3-0 in 

favor 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● A proposal was made to change Office Hours for the Tax Collector from 8:00 to 11:30 on Saturdays to 

5:30 to 7:30 on Tuesdays.  The Select Board Voted 3-0 in favor. 

Correspondence 

● No new business 

Other Business 

● A meeting is scheduled for April 25, 2019 to deal specifically with foreclosed properties. 

● Joseph Stubbs requested an additional 30 day extension to raise money to pay lien.  The Select Board 

voted 3-0 in favor of allowing the extension. 

○ Before the meeting was adjourned Joseph Stubbs mortgage company called the Tax Collector to 

insure that taxes would be paid early next week. 

● Phil Deckers will confirm the Town of Amherst’s new monthly commitment to the Union River Solid 

Waste Disposal District as it has now changed. 

● Meeting Adjourned at 11:00 AM 

Next Meeting 
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